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INFORMAL SOLICITATION 

 
Pedestrian Pathway Overhead Light Repairs Project 

   Solicitation No. 5244 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

Issue Date: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 
 
 
This Addendum containing the following revisions, additions, deletions and/or 
clarifications, is hereby made a part of this solicitation and Contract Documents for the 
above-named project. Bidders/Proposers shall take this Addendum into consideration 
when preparing and submitting their response to this solicitation. 
 
This Addendum lists questions received and SHA’s responses (see Item 1 below). 
 
Item 1. The following is a list of questions received and SHA’s responses to those 

questions. 
 
Question 1.   
Could you verify a few issues?  

1. Are the issues to be remedied from: 
a. A manufacturers defect and/or recall? 
b. An installer error? 
c. Are the units needing repair identified?  
d. How will additional issues, other than listed in the scope of work be 

addressed? By bid or T&M?  
 
Response:   

a. The manufacturer supplied replacement parts to SHA. The lights are outside 
the warranty period.    

b. No. The install was done correctly. 
c. Some lights are identified, but all lights require troubleshoot and repair. If 

additional materials are needed, SHA will provide all materials and 
replacement parts as long as the troubleshoot activity identifies the parts 
needed for SHA to order.  

d. A Change Order will be made to the Contract.   
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


